
Dear Members of the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee:  
 

I am writing in support of House Bill 4029.  
 
I am opposed to the land grab being proposed the Bend Parks and Rec.  Their arrogant attitude 
and refusal to listen to the citizens of Bend who are opposed to the bridge needs to 
end.  Wildlife preservation, fire danger and massive overuse of the Deschutes River Trail are all 
real issues that need to be addressed. 
 
Please vote in favor of HB 4029 and protect the Deschutes River. 
 

Thank you.  
 

Richard Anderson        
19701 Sunshine Way 
Bend, OR   97702 
 


